Republic of the Philippines
OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
COMMISSION ON HIGHER EDUCATION
Regional Office Il

BAGONG PILIPINAS

NOTICE OF AWARD

June 24, 2024

MS.KAREN PEARL ENAJE

Front Office Associate

Hotel Seoul (Somang Global Clark Corporation)
Chico St. Abacan St., E. Aguinaldo St.

Clark Freeport Zone, Pampanga

Dear Ms. Enaje:

We are pleased to inform you that your package proposal for the “Central Luzon
Higher Education Internationalization Conference 2024” on June 27, 2024 at Hotel
Seoul (Somang Giobal Clark Corporation) with a contract price of PESOS:
Seventy Seven Thousand Pesos (Php 77,000.00) is hereby accepted. Please

signify your confirmation to this award of contract so that an agreement can be
entered from receipt of this Notice of Award.

Respecjfully yours,

N,
DR. LORA LANDAYAN YUSI
Director IV
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